NEWLETTER SEPT 18

07986 865466



CLUI VISE OWLS CARE

Welcome Back!

We do hope you have had a wonderful break with your family and friends. It has been a fantastic summer at Wise Owls, we now look forward to the term ahead. We would like to welcome all of our new starter's and welcome back all of the children that already attend our wonderful club.

GDPR Privacy Notices

Please ensure that you complete a GDPR Privacy Notice which can be obtained from the club (only one required per family). We haven't suddenly started using your data in any new ways, it is to ensure that we comply with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).

Payment Options

There are many options available to you for paying your monthly invoice, includ-

Cash/Cheque (made payable to Wise Owls Care Club Ltd)

Bank transfer:

Bank HSBC Bank

Sort Code: 40-34-13

Acct No: 71713264

Please use your family/child's name as the reference.

Childcare Vouchers, further information on the website.

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk/Childcare vouchers.

Polite Reminder

No mobile phones are to be used on the premises while a session is in progress. Thank you for your co-operation.

Wise Owls Quick Tip

Quick tip: Turning on YouTube Restricted Mode

If you allow children to access YouTube at home, you may well be concerned about the possibility of them seeing inappropriate content. But you can turn on a further setting within YouTube, called Restricted Mode, to reduce the risk of the children encountering harmful content. Childnet has recently published a helpful article on its website about how to set Restricted Mode.

Campaign urges government to keep childcare vouchers

The Childcare Voucher Providers Association (CVPA) has launched a campaign to persuade the government to retain childcare vouchers. Under current plans, existing childcare voucher schemes are due to close to new entrants on 4 October, with the expectation that most parents will use the new Tax-Free Childcare (TFC) scheme instead - or the childcare element of Tax Credits/Universal Credit. However, the CVPA claims that 90% of parents will be better off using childcare vouchers than TFC. Certainly it can be hard to compare the benefits of the two systems as it depends on whether both parents work, how much they earn and how many children they have, in order to decide which scheme is more beneficial to a particular household.